
From: Catherine Kemp  

Sent: 23 April 2025 00:21 

To: Planning 

Subject: Intended works to Tree in Conservation Area Ref: 2025/1435/T 

 

Application Reference:  2025/1435/T 

 

To Whom it may concern 

 

Regarding the removal of the Goat Willow tree in the NW6 3HB Conservation 

area, this beautiful tree has been there for decades and there are several 

separate trunks in the surrounding ground that it stems from (3 or 4 trunks).  

Not only is it a beautiful asset to the garden, it hides many of the houses 

directly behind it. 

So many trees have been destroyed in recent years along this strip of back 

gardens. 

 

Does the whole tree have to be removed? 

What is the purpose of the removal? 

 

Can options be discussed? 

 

Thank you 

 

41 Goldhurst Terrace 

 


